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K L Chandak Date: 29 December 2011

West Coast Paper Mills Ltd. Reference: 63-16_2011-004-8

Direct line: +49 228 815-1687

Sent by e-mail to: kichandak@westcoastpaper.com

Re.: Seeking unambiguous advice on the way forward for verification activity with respect to CDM project
(UNFCCC no. 1025)

Dear K L Chandak,

Thank you for your letter received on 18 August 2011, which has been made available to the Board.

On behalf of the Chair of the Board, I would like to inform you that the Board has noted your concerns
with respect to your CDM project activity. Please be informed that the new CDM regulatory documents “CDM
Project Cycle Procedure”, “CDM Project Standard” and “CDM Validation and Verification Standard”, which
were recently adopted by the Board at its sixty-fifth meeting, include provisions for the submission of a request for
approval of different changes which would be applicable to the scenario described for your registered project.

A corresponding implementation plan for these documents was also adopted at the same meeting, which
provides further details on relevant activities and arrangements along with their respective milestones/timelines
foreseen in 2012.

These new documents can be accessed for use and reference on the UNFCCC website at:
https://cdm.unfccc.int/Reference/Standards/index.html.

Yours sincerely,
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\Andrew Howard .
Secretary to the CDM Executive Board
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